
 Patrick Doherty 
Director – Access Regulatory Affairs
Four AT&T Plaza 
Room 1921 
Dallas, Texas 75202 

 FRN:   0005-0491-92 
 
October 13, 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch  
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
The purpose of this letter is to amend the cover letter for the Ameritech Operating Companies 
(Ameritech) Contract Demand TRP filed on October 10, 2006.  Ameritech inadvertently 
included Transmittal No. 1586 on the October 10, 2006 letter, whereas an assigned transmittal 
number is not required for such TRP filings. 
 
This amended cover letter is being filed electronically today via the Federal Communications 
Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS) in compliance with the electronic filing 
procedures.  
 
All correspondence and inquiries concerning this letter filing should be addressed to Debra L. 
Clemens, Associate Director-Federal Regulatory, (202) 457-3066, 1120 20th Street, N.W., Suite 
1000, Washington, D.C. 20036. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
  


